
 

 

 

20th May 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,    

                                              

Please note, open evening with your child’s teacher will be a 5 minute appointment 

between 3.15 – 5.00 pm on Tuesday 25th June for Nursery children and between 3.15 – 

5.00 pm on Wednesday 26th June for Reception Red children in the school hall.   

 

Letters for you to book your appointment time will be sent out with their report on 10th 

June. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
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